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April 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

Your child has an exciting opportunity to visit Tamworth Castle as part of their Great Fire of 

London history topic on the on Monday 10th June. The visit will take place during school hours.   

The visit will include a tour of the castle and a workshop called ‘Great Fire of London’. Children will 
have a packed lunch provided by school but if you wish to provide your own please indicate on the 
reply slip below. Children will also need to take their water bottle. 
 
The total cost of the visit is £15.80 per child to cover the cost of transport, entry and the 
educational workshop.  Unfortunately if we do not receive sufficient donations to cover the cost 
we may have to cancel the visit. Payments for the visit should be made via ParentPay, 
www.parentpay.com , using the username and password which was previously supplied to your 
child. If you require a new password please contact the school office. 
 
Please complete the attached reply slip and return to school by Friday 24th May 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Greenway 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Year 2 - Tamworth Castle - Monday 10th June 
Reply Slip to be returned by Friday 24th May please tick appropriate boxes 
 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………..       
        
 

I give permission for my child to go to Tamworth Castle 

I have made a payment for the visit via ParentPay 

My child is entitled to Free School Meals but I will provide a packed lunch    

 

Signed …………………………………………………..……   Parent                       Date ……………………………..… 

http://www.twogates.staffs.sch.uk/
mailto:office@twogates.staffs.sch.uk
http://www.parentpay.com/

